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7th January 2020 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child will be taking swimming lessons this half term 
beginning this Thursday 9th January 2020 up to and including Thursday 13th February 2020.  
We will return to school by 3.10pm.  
 
Please note the following points: 
 
 i) Please send your child to school each Thursday with a 
  swimming costume, swimming hat and towel in a plastic bag. 
   

ii)  Girls costumes must be one piece.  Boys must wear swimming  
trunks (not shorts). 

 
iii)  Please leave valuables such as watches and jewellery at home on swimming 

days. The school cannot be held responsible for missing items. 
 
 iv) It is essential that all your child’s uniform is named. 
 
 v) Children who are well enough to attend school must attend   
                      swimming. 
      
           vi) Children MUST wear swimming hats. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Calvey 
Class 7 Teacher  

 


